
  

Via Electronic Mail         

February 12, 2021 

 

Mark Marini, Secretary 

Department of Public Utilities 

One South Station, 5th Floor 

Boston, Massachusetts 02110 

  

 

 

Re: Massachusetts Electric Company, Nantucket Electric Company, Boston Gas Company and 

the former Colonial Gas Company, each d/b/a National Grid; D.P.U. 20-58-A.  Monthly 

Report of Data on Uncollected Customer Accounts/Arrearages  

  

 

Dear Secretary Marini: 

 

On behalf of Massachusetts Electric Company, Nantucket Electric Company, Boston Gas 

Company and the former Colonial Gas Company1, each d/b/a National Grid (together, “National 

Grid” or “the Company”), enclosed is the Company’s Report of Data on Uncollected Customer 

Accounts/Arrearages for the month of January 2021, and for week ending February 12, 2021.  Note 

that “Billed Sales kWh” for Massachusetts Electric Company and Nantucket Electric Company 

(data point #10 at rows 72-78 on the MECO and NANT tabs) will be updated next week when the 

data are available.  

 

Also enclosed is a certificate of service.  

 

Please contact me if you have any questions.  Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 
Meabh Purcell 

 

Enclosure      

 

cc. Rachel Cottle, Hearing Officer 

     Peter Ray 

     Service List D.P.U. 20-58 

 

 
40 Sylvan Road, Waltham, MA 02451-1600 

T:  781-907-1789   F:  781-296-8091       meabh.purcell@nationalgrid.com      www.nationalgrid.com 

                                                 
1 Colonial Gas Company was merged into Boston Gas Company as of March 15, 2020, as approved in D.P.U. 19-69.   

Meabh Purcell 

Assistant General Counsel 
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